Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for October 25, 2024
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our September 30 Board Meeting:

The month of October has been a very busy one and we have a lot of positive things happening.
	
A sampling of superintendent activities over the last several weeks:

Tue. Oct. 1st: 		- Attended the United We Learn state assessment virtual discussion with a few other 				   representatives from our district. We were 1 of 36 districts selected to participate.
Fri. Oct.4th:: 	 	- Conducted regularly scheduled Principal Leadership Team Meeting
Wed. Oct. 9th:		- Attended West Hopkins Industries meeting
Wed. Oct. 16th:	- Traveled to Gallatin Tennessee to tour a manufacturing facility that may have interest to 			   coming to Dawson Springs
Fri. Oct. 18th:		- Conducted regularly scheduled Administrator Leadership Team meeting
Tue. Oct.22nd:		- Attended meeting with West Hopkins Industries Board 
Wed. Oct. 23rd:	- Attended WKEC Supt meeting in Eddyville
Thur. Oct. 24th:	- Attended DS retiree luncheon at Pennyrile Lodge
Fri. Oct. 25th:		- Conducted regularly scheduled Principal Leadership group meeting
			- Met with RBS’ Craig Thomas to review safe room potential site
			- Went and saw students during window painting


On the radar for the coming month: 
	- Continue to be visible and available in our schools and our community
	- Attend regular DS Rotary Meetings
	- Attend both WKEC and GRREC scheduled meetings 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	- Continue on tornado safe room project.
	
